From: Jeniffer Reed

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to northern pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 1:10:21 PM

Jeniffer Reed
73 N Shore Dr
Center Barnstead, NH 03225

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I oppose the Northern Pass - please consider the destruction of our beautiful lands and keep this from
coming to fruition.

Sincerely,
Jeniffer Reed


mailto:Jeni.x.jeni@gmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

